
Weekly Communication 

 

Please reply to info@si.jetrust.org 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find attached to this e-mail the following letters; 

 Anti Bullying Week Letter  

 Year 2 School Trip Information Sheet 

 Emotional First Aid Course for Dads 

 Free Legal Advice  

 

 
Please find the above attachments also on our website 

www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk  under PARENTS, LETTERS, LETTERS 

AUTUMN 2 

 
 
WEEKLY WEBSITE FOCUS – Want some guidance to help your child with their 
learning PARENTS / READING GUIDANCE FOR PARENTS 
 

 
WAVE 105 CHRISTMAS APPEAL  

This year we have chosen to raise money and gifts for the Wave 105 Christmas 

Appeal.  

Money raised will help disadvantaged, vulnerable and sick children in the south.  

We'll be looking for new and unwrapped gifts suitable for children aged 0-18, or you 

can make a cash donation. 

We will be accepting all donations in the school office from Monday 12th November 

until Friday 7th December. 

Thank you for all your help and support. 

 
 
NASAL FLU IMMUNISATION  
Please find in book bags - information on the Flu Immunisation. Need to be handed 
back in by Friday 16th November as this takes place on Thursday 22nd November.  
 
 

mailto:info@si.jetrust.org
http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/


 
 
CHILDREN IN NEED – FRIDAY 16th NOVEMBER  
 
There is no pressure on the children to wear the latest fashion or for parents 
to buy expensive costumes. All they have to do to take part is wear anything spotty 
or their PJ’s to school, it couldn’t be simpler! This will take place on the last day of 
Anti Bullying Week, Friday 16th November to help raise awareness for Children In 
Need. A suggested donation of £1 will be gratefully received. 
 
 
VACANCIES  
The Compass Group Catering - Current Vacancies: 
 
Kitchen Assistant x 2 (immediate start) 
 
11.30am - 1.30pm (2hrs) term time only 
 
Courier Driver 
 
10am - 1pm (3hrs) 
 
Delivering school meals between sites. Please be aware lifting is required. 
 
To apply please contact: Mandi McNally 02380 529619 
 
 
 

FOSIS 
 
CHRISTMAS CARDS 
Tonight is your last chance to purchase your children’s Christmas card designs. You 
have till midnight.  
These cards not only showcase your child’s amazing artistic skills but also support 
your school but way of the PTFA and FOSIS.  
 
Don’t miss out.  
https://www.apfsorders.co.uk/ 
 
 
 
FIREWORKS 
Huge thanks you to everybody who volunteered and attended our fireworks event 
on Monday. It was a huge success and we are so proud to have pulled together such 
a lovely family event. There was such a community feel on the night with people 
mucking in and helping out when we needed it.  



We bow our heads to Mr Davies who was our firework firer. He did an amazing job 
and we couldn’t have achieved such an incredible show without his enthusiasm and 
support.  
Big thanks also the Peter and team at ‘Make it Magic’ in Shirley. He gave us so much 
help with producing the quality of show we had. Great to see such support from the 
surrounding community.  
Roll on next year  
 
 
 
 
 
QUIZ NIGHT next Friday. This is now sold out.  
Get sharpening your brains ready to fight it out for the best team 2018.  
Each team needs to remember to bring a prize worth approximately £5 for the raffle.  
 
The children’s Christmas craft party is a new event we are running on Friday 23rd 
November from 4.30-6. It will be held alongside the junior schools disco to help 
entertain the younger children. Christmas craft for all and food will be available to 
buy also so that’s their tea sorted. Cost is £4 per child payable in advance. Please 
could you sign up in the office from Monday drop off and please pop your £4 per 
child in an envelope. Siblings welcome. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Amanda Hunt 
Administration Officer 


